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June 12, 2019 

 

 

Mr. Lance Kayfish 

a/ Director of Community Safety 

City of Kelowna 

1435 Water Street 

Kelowna, B.C. V1Y 1J4 

 

 

Dear Lance, 

 

The Downtown Kelowna Association (DKA) represents businesses and commercial property 

owners in the Downtown core of our City.  The DKA acts in the best interests of our members 

to promote Downtown Kelowna as a thriving place to work, live and play.  One of the key 

goals in our strategic plan is to ensure the Downtown is safe and clean. 

 

Further to recent discussions about installing additional public toilets downtown, we appreciate 

the ability to participate in various meetings exploring design options, receive advice about 

benefits and challenges directly from the architect who designed Winnipeg’s Pop-Up Toilet, 

and offer input on the important discussion around washroom placement. The process to date 

and the initiative are both very positive actions towards addressing improving a lack of 

facilities in Downtown Kelowna for all who visit our streets and businesses. We welcome such 

collaborative approaches to solving the variety of issues facing our community. 

 

The Downtown Kelowna Association is happy to support the “Pop-Up Toilet” initiative and 

proposal.  Innovative projects like Pop-Up Toilet facilities only contribute to improving 

Downtown Kelowna a thriving place in which to do business, work, live and play. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Mark Burley  EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 


